Watab Township 660 NW 75th Street Sauk Rapids, MN 56379

SPECIAL MEETING

Monday, September 23, 2019, at 6:45 p.m. in the Watab Township Hall located at 660 NE 75th Street, Sauk Rapids, Minnesota, for consideration of Oak Hill Golf Course liquor license renewal.

Watab Township supervisors' meeting was called to order by Chairman Julie Johnson at 6:45 p.m. in the Watab Township Hall.

Those present offered allegiance to the flag of the United States of America.

ROLL CALL

Board supervisors present were Julie Johnson, Todd Waytashek, and Steve Wollak. Others present included Clerk Nicole Burski, Roger Burton, Jim Dahl

Jim Dahl- presented the paperwork from Benton County to renew his liquor license. Supervisor Todd Waytashek made a motion to approve the license, Supervisor Steve Wollak 2nd, motion carries.

Motion to adjourn at 6:48pm

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole Burski

Watab Township Clerk

Respectfully accepted,

Julie Johnson

Watab Township Chairman